



	 	 

CITY OF RIVERGROVE


Stark Community Boat Ramp


Ramp Operating Hours

  Summer  May 1 - October 31  8 AM - 9 PM


Winter November 1 - April 31  8 AM - 8 PM

Please return to the ramp by closing.  Gates will close on time. 

Gates will remain open during operating hours.


Welcome to the Stark Community Boat Ramp!  To make your visit more enjoyable and 
safer, please comply with the following regulations:


The ramp has limited capacity.  If it is crowded, please consider using the nearby parks with 
river access, exit points, and restroom facilities:


  
Brown’s Ferry Park, or Tualatin Community Park 


Please be respectful of this residential area by not creating loud noises, not using portable 
speakers, and removing your trash and debris.


This compact ramp is best for small vessels, such as kayaks, canoes, and paddle boards.  Large boats and 
trailers are not recommended due to the ramp size and the abrupt end-of-ramp drop-off. 


Be courteous, and please have only one group at a time launching or retrieving watercraft from the ramp.  All 
other ramp uses, such as swimming, fishing, wading, etc. should promptly and courteously give way to 
launching and retrieving watercraft. 


Be aware that there is no Lifeguard on duty, and there are no public restrooms.


Be aware of water temperature and velocity.  Please use lifejackets.


Please adhere to the following safety regulations:

	 Do not park on the ramp or on yellow street curbs

	 Do not block traffic, mailboxes, or driveways

	 Tables, fires, or cooking on the ramp are not permitted

	 Smoking, vaping, alcohol, or fireworks are not permitted

	 Personal watercraft and towing a person behind a motorized boat are prohibited by State law.


Thank you for helping keep our Stark Community Boat Ramp a safe and enjoyable area!


City of Rivergrove Ordinance 90-2022


